The Lenah Run Froggers Swim Team in Aldie, VA is in search of an Assistant Coach for the summer of 2014 and beyond. Our team is a fun, yet competitive group of 160 swimmers from high school state qualifiers to young swimmers new to the sport. 

We are seeking a professional, dedicated and highly spirited Assistant Coach.  The successful candidates will be able to demonstrate energy and enthusiasm for teaching swimmers with a range of abilities and ages (5 to18), possess a depth of knowledge about swimming technique and training, and have the ability to manage swim meets as well as team building activities. We desire a coaching staff who will motivate and teach swimmers while maintaining a fun and exciting atmosphere. 
Afternoon practices will begin May 28th and then will move to mornings on June 16th.  Meets are held Saturday mornings and Wednesday evenings from mid-June through August 2nd. The position must have or be willing to obtain lifeguard certification and pool operator license.   Salary will be competitive and commensurate with experience.

To apply for the position, interested applicants should send their resumes including references to the Froggers President, Patty Barker at Pattycbarker@yahoo.com and Team Representative, Lynn Oliver at Lynn.r.oliver@verizon.net.  Please call Patty at 804-244-0866 with any questions.
